
From: Alison Crabb 
Sent: 08 March 2018 11:11 
To: Chris Bartlett 
Subject: Planning application WSCC/008/18/BN 
 
Dear Chris 
 
Further to our telephone conversation earlier this morning I am writing as requested to confirm that 
at the meeting of Barnham Parish Council on Monday 5th March the Council agreed to raise no 
objection or submit any comments in relation to the above application. 
 
I am also grateful for your confirmation that a third well would require a new application. 
 
Regards 
 
 
Alison Crabb 
Clerk, Barnham Parish Council 
 

Office hours at Barnham Community Hall – Tuesday-Thursday 9.30 a.m. – 1 p.m 
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